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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 5:11 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Pam McDivitt

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

A 3 season cottage over 50 years old needs zero hydro in the winter months from mid November to late April. Why
on earth would we want to pay monthly bills?

Ridiculous to pay for delivery we cannot ever use.





